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SECKETARY’S C1KClJLP.R NO. 89/141 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Executive Director 

The Secretary has received the following memorandum dated 
October 20, 1989 from Mr. Cirelli: 

Would you kindly inform the Executive Board that 
Mr. Jean-Pierre Landau, Inspecteur des Finances, will 
become Executive Director appointed by France, 
effective October ia, 1989. 
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